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  Adsorption Processes for Water Treatment and
Purification Adrián Bonilla-Petriciolet,Didilia
Ileana Mendoza-Castillo,Hilda Elizabeth Reynel-
Ávila,2017-07-03 This book provides researchers
and graduate students with an overview of the
latest developments in and applications of
adsorption processes for water treatment and
purification. In particular, it covers current
topics in connection with the modeling and design
of adsorption processes, and the synthesis and
application of cost-effective adsorbents for the
removal of relevant aquatic pollutants. The book
describes recent advances and alternatives to
improve the performance and efficacy of this water
purification technique. In addition, selected
chapters are devoted to discussing the reliable
modeling and analysis of adsorption data, which
are relevant for real-life applications to
industrial effluents and groundwater. Overall, the
book equips readers with a general perspective of
the potential that adsorption processes hold for
the removal of emerging water pollutants. It can
readily be adopted as part of special courses on
environmental engineering, adsorption and water
treatment for upper undergraduate and graduate
students. Furthermore, the book offers a valuable
resource for researchers in water production
control, as well as for practitioners interested
in applying adsorption processes to real-world
problems in water treatment and related areas.
  Strategies and Tools for Pollutant Mitigation J.
Aravind,M. Kamaraj,M. Prashanthi Devi,S.
Rajakumar,2021-03-24 This volume explores recent
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research trends and achievements in environmental
pollution remediation (e.g. water, air, soil), and
compiles critical and constructive papers and
reviews with a focus on advances in bioremediation
and green technology solutions for waste
minimization, waste management and pollution
control. The book is timely, as the need for
researchers and engineers to develop sustainable
and green eco-friendly remediation technologies is
increasing with a growing global population,
stressed agricultural systems, and an environment
impacted by climate change. A key focus of the
book is on the efficient use of agricultural waste
residues as viable substrates for creating
materials for environmental clean-up, and the
possible conversion of these pollutants to
sustainable bioresources. The volume will be of
interest to sustainability researchers,
environmental engineers, industry managers and
agricultural scientists.
  Farm Management Handbook of Kenya: Natural
conditions and farm management information Helmut
Schmidt,1979
  How to Reassess Your Chess Jeremy Silman,2010
How to Reassess Your Chess has long been
considered a modern classic. This 4th edition
takes Silman's groundbreaking concept of
imbalances to a whole new level. Designed for
players in the 1400 to 2100 rating range and for
teachers looking for a ready-made chess
curriculum, the author shares a mind-expanding
journey that takes the reader through imbalance-
basics, ensures that every detail of all the
imbalances are mastered, and leaves the
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player/lover of chess with something he always
wanted but never believed he could achieve: a
master-level positional foundation. Hundreds of
games brought to life by instruction-rich prose,
and stories that offer humor while highlighting
various lessons, vividly illustrate all the book's
topics in a manner that's both personal and fun.
Jeremy Silman is an International Master and a
world-class teacher, writer, and player who has
won the American Open, the National Open, and the
U.S. Open.
  Advanced Functional Textiles and Polymers Shahid
Ul-Islam,Bhupendra Sing Butola,2019 This book on
advanced functional textiles and polymers will
offer a comprehensive view of cutting-edge
research in newly discovered areas such as flame
retardant textiles, antimicrobial textiles, insect
repellent textiles, aroma textiles, medical-
textiles, smart textiles, and nano-textiles etc.
The second part the book provides innovative
fabrication strategies, unique methodologies and
overview of latest novel agents employed in the
research and development of functional polymers--
  Antimicrobial Textiles Gang Sun,2016-04-11
Antimicrobial textiles have attracted a great deal
of interest in recent years due to their potential
for reducing the transmission of infection in
medical and healthcare environments. Antimicrobial
properties can also improve the performance and
lifespan of consumer products, and so these
fabrics are increasingly finding applications in
the wider textile and apparel industry. This book
provides systematic coverage of the technologies
and materials required for developing these



5

important textiles. In Part One, chapters address
key issues and technologies in the creation of
antimicrobial textile products. Topics covered
include testing and regulation,
microencapsulation, sol-gel coating and plasma
technologies, nanotechnology and life cycle
assessment. Part Two then reviews key
antimicrobial agents, such as N-halamines, plant
based compounds and photo-active chemicals.
Finally, the chapters of Part Three offer detailed
reviews of antimicrobial textiles for particular
important applications, including medical devices,
protective clothing and products with improved
durability and longevity. Reviews key issues and
technologies in the creation of antimicrobial
textile products Offered a detailed overview of by
antimicrobial agents and a wide range of important
applications Produced by an experienced editor and
a distinguished and international team of
contributors
  Photocatalysis Rakshit Ameta,Suresh C.
Ameta,2016-11-25 Photocatalysis, reactions carried
out in the presence of a semiconductor and light,
is rapidly becoming one of the most active areas
of chemical research, with applications in areas
such as electrochemistry, medicine, and
environmental chemistry, Photocatalysis:
Principles and Applications stresses the
development of various types of photocatalytic
semiconductors, including binary, ternary,
quaternary, and composite, and their modifications
by metallization, sensitization, and doping to
enhance their photocatalytic activities. In
addition to describing the principles and
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mechanisms of photocatalysis, it also discusses
other possible applications of photocatalysis such
as use as antifouling agents, controlling air
pollution by degrading contaminants present in the
environment, self-cleaning of glasses and tiles in
the presence of light/artificial light, green
composites, wastewater treatment, hydrogen
generation, and inactivation of microorganisms.
The book also describes medical applications and
summarizes efforts in the field of photosplitting
of water as a newer energy source and
photoreduction of carbon dioxide for providing
synthetic fuels and also a step towards mimicking
photosynthesis. Introduces the basic principle of
photocatalysis. Provides an overview of the types
of semiconductors, their immobilization, and
modifications to make them more active. Gives
possible applications of photocatalysis in
wastewater treatment and strategy to combat
against different kinds of pollutions like water,
air, and soil. Summarizes efforts in the field of
photosplitting of water as a newer energy source
and photoreduction of carbon dioxide for providing
synthetic fuels and as a step towards mimicking
photosynthesis. Discusses inactivation of
different kinds of microorganisms. Covers medical
applications. Features Introduces the basic
principle of photocatalysis. Provides an overview
of the types of semiconductors, their
immobilization, and modifications to make them
more active. Gives possible applications of
photocatalysis in wastewater treatment and
strategy to combat against different kinds of
pollutions like water, air, and soil. Summarizes
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efforts in the field of photosplitting of water as
a newer energy source and photoreduction of carbon
dioxide for providing synthetic fuels and as a
step towards mimicking photosynthesis. Discusses
inactivation of different kinds of microorganisms.
Covers medical applications.
  Dr. Credit King's Credit Check-Up Chayo
Briggs,2019-10-15 What is credit? This is a common
question asked by many people around the world.
Society is becoming heavily dependent on credit
for daily necessities; it's not just for buying a
house or car anymore. The job market or pay scales
play a large role in someone's financial well-
being.
  DVD Players and Drives K. F. Ibrahim,2003-08-11
Fawzi Ibrahim has used his background running
courses on DVD technology and writing for
Television magazine to prepare a book for
engineers that is based on genuine hands-on
experience with DVD equipment for video, PC and
audio applications. His book is a guide to the
technology and its application, with a special
focus on design issues and pitfalls, maintenance
and repair. The principles of DVD technology are
introduced from the basics, and DVD applications
are illustrated by genuine technical information
in the form of block diagrams and circuit
schematics. All current forms of DVD player and
writer are introduced, including equipment types
that are only just appearing on the market. The
straightforward approach of this book makes it
ideal for engineers and technicians getting up to
speed with the new technology, and students of
consumer electronics. Ibrahim is well known for
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his ability to demystify TV and PC technology, in
a range of popular titles including Digital
Television, Television Receivers, and PC Operation
and Repair. * The engineer's guide to DVD
technology * Fully up-to-date coverage of video,
PC and audio applications * Developed from the
author's short courses and magazine articles on
DVD
  Marine Fungi E. B. Gareth Jones,Ka-Lai
Pang,2012-08-31 Understanding how higher fungi
with their spectrum of cellulolytic and
ligninolytic enzymes degrade wood tissue, while
labyrinthuloids and thraustochytrids further
contribute to the dissolved organic matter
entering the open ocean is essential to marine
ecology. This work provides an overview of marine
fungi including morphology and ultrastructure,
phylogeny and biogeography. Biotechnology is also
turning to these organisms to develop new
bioactive compounds and to address problems such
as decomposition of materials in the ocean and
bioremediation of oil spills.
  Advanced Materials and Design for
Electromagnetic Interference Shielding Xingcun
Colin Tong,2016-04-19 With electromagnetic
compliance (EMC) now a major factor in the design
of all electronic products, it is crucial to
understand how electromagnetic interference (EMI)
shielding products are used in various industries.
Focusing on the practicalities of this area,
Advanced Materials and Design for Electromagnetic
Interference Shielding comprehensively introduces
the design guidelines, materials selection,
characterization methodology, manufacturing
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technology, and future potential of EMI shielding.
After an overview of EMI shielding theory and
product design guidelines, the book extensively
reviews the characterization methodology of EMI
materials. Subsequent chapters focus on particular
EMI shielding materials and component designs,
including enclosures, metal-formed gaskets,
conductive elastomer and flexible graphite
components, conductive foam and ventilation
structures, board-level shielding materials,
composite materials and hybrid structures,
absorber materials, grounding and cable-level
shielding materials, and aerospace and nuclear
shielding materials. The last chapter presents a
perspective on future trends in EMI shielding
materials and design. Offering detailed coverage
on many important topics, this indispensable book
illustrates the efficiency and reliability of a
range of materials and design solutions for EMI
shielding.
  Mikhail Botvinnik Andy Soltis,2013-12-07 The
games of Mikhail Botvinnik, world chess champion
from 1948 to 1963, have been studied by players
around the world for decades. But little has been
written about Botvinnik himself. This book
explores his unusual dual career--as a highly
regarded scientist as well as the first truly
professional chess player--as well as his complex
relations with Soviet leaders, including Josef
Stalin, his bitter rivalries, and his doomed
effort to create the perfect chess-playing
computer program. The book has more than 85 games,
127 diagrams, twelve photographs, a chronology of
his life and career, a bibliography, an index of
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openings, an index of opponents, and a general
index.
  Plastics Waste Management Nabil
Mustafa,1993-04-28 This volume discusses the
structure and growth of the plastics industry,
comprehensively displaying the complete cycle of
plastics from raw materials to waste and solutions
related to this waste - presenting practical cost
scenarios for the collection and disposal of
waste.;Examining the issue of plastics waste in a
broad social and environmental context, Plastics
Waste Management: considers the regulations
imposed on waste disposal and aspects of pollution
control acts; provides a technical overview of
polymers, classifications, and properties as well
as the plastics industry, polymer production, and
consumption; addresses extrusion basics and
polymers' compatibility in a mixture of plastic
waste; describes the recycling of mixed plastics
waste; and explores design considerations and
product life cycles with respect to
environmentally friendly products in packaging
applications.;Furnishing more than 400
bibliographic citations, Plastics Waste Management
is a reference for pollution control, plastics,
environmental, polymer and chemical engineers;
recycling facility operators; plastics designers;
and upper-level undergraduate and graduate
students in these disciplines.
  Advances in Water Purification Techniques
Satinder Ahuja,2018-11-29 Advances in Water
Purification Techniques: Meeting the Needs of
Developed and Developing Countries provides a
variety of approaches to water purification that



11

can help assist readers with their research and
applications. Water contamination problems occur
frequently worldwide, hence the most updated
knowledge on water purification systems can be
helpful in employing the right type of filter or
other mechanism of decontamination. The problems
with arsenic contamination of water in Bangladesh
and the lead problem in Flint, Michigan remind us
of the need to monitor water pollution rigorously,
from both point and non-point sources. Provides a
valuable resource on how to solve water
contamination problems or develop new approaches
to water purification Presents advanced methods
for monitoring water contamination Describes
various approaches to water purification
Encourages new developments in water purification
techniques Includes methods for assessing and
monitoring environmental contaminants Covers
recent advancement in molecular techniques
  Microwave-Assisted Organic Synthesis Suresh C.
Ameta,Pinki B. Punjabi,Rakshit Ameta,Chetna
Ameta,2014-12-22 The large-scale production of
chemicals to meet various societal needs has
created environmental pollution, including
pollution from byproducts and improper disposal of
waste. With the world facing adverse consequences
due to this pollution, green chemistry is
increasingly being viewed as a means to address
this concern. Since most organic syntheses require
toxic solvents, more reaction time, and drastic
conditions of temperature, conventional methods of
organic synthesis are less preferred. Microwave-
assisted organic synthesis is considered to be a
promising green chemical approach because it
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reduces reaction time from days or hours to
minutes or even seconds, and has many other
advantages. It helps reduce side reactions and
increase yields, uses fewer solvents or is almost
solvent-free, has solid supported reactions, and
improves purity. This book’s main focus is
microwave-assisted organic synthesis processes,
particularly various reactions such as
cycloaddition, rearrangement, elimination,
substitution, oxidation, reduction, condensation,
coupling, polymerization, nanomaterials, synthesis
of heterocycles, and industrial applications under
microwave irradiation. The time is not far off
when this methodology will virtually replace
existing and cumbersome methods of organic
synthesis.
  Green Chemistry Suresh C. Ameta,Rakshit
Ameta,2013-09-11 This book highlights the
potential and scope of green chemistry for clean
and sustainable development. Covering the basics,
the book introduces readers to the need and the
many applications and benefits and advantages of
environmentally friendly chemical practice and
application in industry. The book addresses such
topics as ecologically safe products, catalysts
and solvents, conditions needed to produce such
products, types of chemical processes that are
conducive to green chemistry, and much more.
  Capablanca: Move by Move Cyrus Lakdawala, Jose
Raul Capablanca is a chess legend, world champion
and quite simply one of the greatest players in
the history of the game. His achievements and
seemingly effortless style of play won many
admirers, and his legacy includes a treasure of
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instructive games. Studying Capablanca's play is a
must for any aspiring chess player. For Cyrus
Lakdawala, it was a key factor in his chess
development and improvement, and in this book he
revisits many of his favourite Capablanca games.
Lakdawala examines Capablanca's skills in attack,
defence, counter-attack, exploiting imbalances,
accumulating advantages and, of course, his
legendary endgame play. Move by Move provides an
ideal platform to study chess. By continually
challenging the reader to answer probing questions
throughout the book, the Move by Move format
greatly encourages the learning and practising of
vital skills just as much as the traditional
assimilation of knowledge. Carefully selected
questions and answers are designed to keep you
actively involved and allow you to monitor your
progress as you learn. This is an excellent way to
improve your chess skills and knowledge.
  Microbial Degradation of Xenobiotics Shree Nath
Singh,2011-10-07 Our interest in the microbial
biodegradation of xenobiotics has increased many
folds in recent years to find out sustainable ways
for environmental cleanup. Bioremediation and
biotransformation processes harness the naturally
occurring ability of microbes to degrade,
transform or accumulate a wide range of organic
pollutants. Major methodological breakthroughs in
recent years through detailed genomic,
metagenomic, proteomic, bioinformatic and other
high-throughput analyses of environmentally
relevant microorganisms have provided us
unprecedented insights into key biodegradative
pathways and the ability of organisms to adapt to
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changing environmental conditions. The degradation
of a wide spectrum of organic pollutants and
wastes discharged into the environment by
anthropogenic activities is an emerging need today
to promote sustainable development of our society
with low environmental impact. Microbial processes
play a major role in the removal of recalcitrant
compounds taking advantage of the astonishing
catabolic versatility of microorganisms to degrade
or transform such compounds. New breakthroughs in
sequencing, genomics, proteomics, bioinformatics
and imaging are generating vital information which
opens a new era providing new insights of
metabolic and regulatory networks, as well as
clues to the evolution of degradation pathways and
to the molecular adaptation strategies to changing
environmental conditions. Functional genomic and
metagenomic approaches are increasing our
understanding of the relative importance of
different pathways and regulatory networks to
carbon flux in particular environments and for
particular compounds. New approaches will
certainly accelerate the development of
bioremediation technologies and biotransformation
processes in coming years for natural attenuation
of contaminated environments
  Mr Le Mans Tom Kristensen,Dan
Philipsen,2021-05-18 Between 1997 and 2014, Tom
Kristensen won the world's toughest motor race,
the Le Mans 24 Hours, a record nine times and
finished on the podium on five more occasions.
Every time his car made it to the finish, in fact,
he was in the top three. It is no wonder that this
great sports car driver is known as 'Mr Le Mans'
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to motorsport fans around the world. Now retired
from racing, Kristensen shares in this book his
deepest personal reflections and insights from
inside and outside the cockpit. He looks back on
more than 30 years spent striving for perfection
in racing and tells of the battles and setbacks
that sometimes seemed impossible to overcome,
including a terrible accident in 2007. Climbing
the racing ladder, from karting into Formula 3
single-seaters, including championship titles in
Germany (1991) and Japan (1993), then Formula 3000
and a Formula 1 testing role with Tyrrell. Winning
as an underdog on his first visit to Le Mans, in
1997 driving an elderly Joest-run privateer
Porsche in which he impressed all onlookers with a
night-time charge to vanquish Porsche's factory-
entered favourite. His second Le Mans victory came
in 2000 on his maiden drive for Audi in the R8, a
car that was to become all-conquering. Kristensen
won the next five editions of Le Mans, four times
with Audi and once with Bentley (in 2003), his
last victory in this sequence taking him past
Jacky Ickx's previous record at the Circuit de la
Sarthe. His eighth win came in one of the all-time
classic contests at Le Mans, in 2008, a
rollercoaster of a race in which his ageing
diesel-powered Audi was never expected to beat the
fancied works Peugeots. One more victory with Audi
in 2013 sealed his reputation as a true legend of
Le Mans. His story includes exploits at other
racetracks all over the world, none more prolific
than Sebring, home of America's long-established
classic endurance race that Kristensen won six
times. Personal reflections together with
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contributions from notable observers -- including
English journalists Gary Watkins and Charles
Bradley -- complete a truly rounded portrait of
the man and his achievements. Voted 'Sports Book
of the Year' when originally published in
Kristensen's native Denmark, this thoughtful
memoir is now available in English.
  Grand Prix Circuits: Maps and Statistics from
Every Formula One Track Maurice Hamilton,2015
Subtitle and portion of statement of responsiblity
from cover.
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